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Dear Parent / Carer

Cardinal Newman High School

I would like to remind you that SQA examinations finish this week.

The new school timetable begins on Monday 3 June 2024.

All young people who are currently on examination leave should return to school on Monday 3 June at 8.55am.
$6 pupils should go straight to the theatre where they will be given their new timetables.

S5 pupils will meet with their Pupil Support teacher where they will be given their new timetable and further
information about the year ahead. They should report to the following venues:

Andrew House — Library

Kentigern House — Room 2,13

Ninian House — Room 2.7

Columba House — Science Lecture Theatre

(This information will also be posted on TEAMS)

54, 53 and S2 pupils should follow their new timetables from Monday 3 June.
Timetables were issued at year group assemblies on Wednesday 29 May 2024.

Dates for Parents and Carers June 2024
* Monday 3 June (New timetable begins. All pupils return following SQA exam leave)
* Monday 3 June (National Caritas Awards Ceremony)
Wednesday 5 June (S1 End of Year Reports issued)
Friday 7 June (Columba House Feast Day)
Tuesday 18 June and Wednesday 19 June (School Show / School of Rock. 7pm School Theatre. Tickets are
now on sale)
* Tuesday 25 June (AABOUT Rewards Trip — Blackpool)
* Wednesday 26 June (School closes at 1.00pm for the Summer holidays)

Every best wish

R<—

Robert Smith
Headteacher
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